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             26th March 2024 
 Dear Reception Parents,  

 
As part of our Farms and Growing topic, we are extremely excited to share that we will be taking the Reception 
children to Bocketts Farm on Tuesday 7th May.  
 
The children will need to arrive at school at the usual time, ready for departure at 9.15am. We will then return to 
school in time for the end of day collection at 3.00pm.   
 
When we arrive at the farm, the children will have the opportunity to take part in lots of different fun activities 
including: 
 

• Small animal encounters session 

• A tractor and trailer ride with lots of animals to see along the way! 

• A tour of the farm 

• Pig racing 

• Free time - an opportunity to visit the animals again or play 
 
Lunch 
On this day, you will need to provide a named packed lunch and water bottle for your child.  We have children 
with severe airborne nut allergies this year so please ensure that there are no nut products or products with 
traces of nuts included in their packed lunches. 
 
Clothes 
The children can wear their own clothes on the trip. However, please consider that they may get muddy! We 
recommend tracksuit bottoms and trainers for comfort. If the weather is warm, please ensure that your child has 
sunscreen already applied and they bring a named sun hat. On the other hand, if it is rainy, please provide a 
waterproof raincoat.  
 
Payment and Consent 
The cost of the trip, which includes the coach and entry to the farm, is £21.50 and is payable on ScoPay. Payment 
is taken as consent for your child to attend the trip.  If you have any questions regarding payment or if your child 
is entitled to financial support, please contact the school office.  
 
Parent Volunteers 
If you are able to volunteer your help on the trip, please email your child’s class teacher.  Parent volunteers will 
be selected on a first come, first serve basis. Thank you in advance! 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
  
Kind regards,  
 
Miss Gullick and Miss Manners 
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